
T R A N S L A T I O N

 

October 29, 2010 
Circular No. 054-2010

Mr. (Mrs.)
General Manager

Subject: Stop payment of thirty-four (34) Checks. 
Banco Universal, S. A. 

Dear General Manager:

Hereby,  we would like to inform you that this Superintendency has received a 
written notice from Banco Universal, S.A. whereby they inform us to stop payment 
of the following blank checks that belong to a current account held in such Bank: 

Number: From 1216 to 1250
Reason: Lost checks

In connection with the above, we will highly appreciate to inform your personnel in 
order to be aware of such.

For  your  reference,  we  have  attached  a  copy  of  the  letter  issued  by  Banco 
Universal, S.A.

Yours truly,

Amauri A. Castillo
Interim Superintendent

/cv

Enc.: The aforementioned

Ref. No.: SG-TRAD-2010362
Prepared by: S.L. de Sánchez
Date: 02/11/2010

http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/buniversal_letters.pdf
http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/buniversal_letters.pdf

